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Mr Charles Thuaire

Development Control Planning Services
London Borough of Camden

Town Hall, Argyle Street

London WCIH 8§ND

28/7/10

Camden Council Planning Application Ref. 2010/2845/P

Dear Charles Thuaire

In response to the above Planning application some of the neighbours in the Vale of Health have
signed the enclosed letter regarding the use of the North Fairground Site over the last ten years.
Please note that a lot of the residents of the Vale of Health are away on holidays at the moment
and could therefore not sign and that some residents will be writing to you individually as well as
or instead of signing the letter.

Y ours sincerely




